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RESOLUTION 

W H E R E A S , Tamara Anne Brennan has been called to eternal life 
by the wisdom of God at the age of sixty-nine; and 

W H E R E A S , The Chicago City Council has been informed of her 
passing by Alderman Edward M . Burke; and 

W H E R E A S , A woman of dignity, grace and charm, Tamara Anne 
Brennan was the loving and devoted wife of Bernard; and 

W H E R E A S , Tamara Anne Brennan was the much-adored mother of 
Liz, Kate and Sarah and the grandmother of five; and 

W H E R E A S , Born on January 13, 1942 in St. Paul, Minnesota, 
Tamara Anne Brennan was the daughter of the late Arnold and 
Lucille Swenson; and 

W H E R E A S , Tamara Anne Brennan graduated from St. Catherine 
University and served as an elementary school teacher; and 

W H E R E A S , Tamara Anne Brennan married her husband on June 
26, 1965 and the couple moved to Winnetka, Illinois in 1982; and 

W H E R E A S , Tamara Anne Brennan was an active member of her 
community and was widely admired for her engaging and uplifting 
spirit; and 

W H E R E A S , Tamara Anne Brennan established The Brennan 
Distinguished Visiting Scholar Fund at St. Catherine University in 
1998 and with her husband helped found the Minneapolis campus 
of the University of St. Thomas; and 

W H E R E A S , The hard work, sacrifice and dedication of Tamara 
Anne Brennan serve as an example to all; and 

W H E R E A S , Tamara Anne Brennan will be dearly missed and 
fondly remembered by her many relatives, friends and admirers; 
and 



W H E R E A S , To her beloved family, Tamara Anne Brennan imparts 
a legacy of faithfulness, service and dignity; now, therefore 

B E IT R E S O L V E D , That we, the Mayor and the members of the 
Chicago City Council, assembled this eighth day of September, 
2011, do hereby commemorate Tamara Anne Brennan for his 
grace-filled life and do hereby express our condolences to her 
family; and 

B E IT F U R T H E R RESOLVED, That a suitable copy of this 
resolution be presented to the family of Tamara Anne Brennan. 
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